
H-13 Correspondence – Barry Simon 

From: barry simon <bsimon91792@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Monday, November 04, 2019 9:23 AM 
To: LBBIZ <LBBIZ@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Permit for entertainment with dancing 
 
Attn: Business licensing division  
We live at marina pacifica condo development. The jade palace is right across from us.  When they play 
music the sound keeps us up at night. PLEASE  RESTRICT  music until 10:00 pm weekends or do not allow 
them to have music. Thanks for your assistance in this matter.  
Barry and sandra simon 
 
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
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